
News  Flash  Staff
Announcements
Today, we officially announce changes to the JS Mueller & Co
team effective as follows.

Retirement
It is with mixed emotions that we announce the retirement of
Bruce Bentley, partner of JS Mueller & Co, effective 30 June
2016.

New Partner
We  are  also  proud  to  announce  the  appointment  of  Adrian
Mueller to partner, JS Mueller & Co, effective 1 July 2016.

“We’ve been providing a range of exceptional, professional
strata legal services for over 30 years. Our success is due to
our in-depth experience and comprehensive knowledge of strata
law and we will continue to deliver our first class service to
clients”, said Jeffrey Mueller, partner JS Mueller & Co.

We are continuing to build our team with expertise in the
property and strata areas.  As our firm expands and grows, we
will keep you up to date with the latest developments.

To read the full article please click here – Muellers Strata
Lawyers Announcement

For NSW strata legal or levy collection advice please contact
us here or call 02 9562 1266, we’re happy to assist.
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